
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, April 12, 2018. 

 
Just a reminder that there will be no school for students tomorrow due to a  
1/2 day Professional Learning for staff and ½ day Parent/Teacher Interviews. 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews are taking place tomorrow from 1:00-2:45 p.m.  K-2  
Teachers have contacted parents to set up an appointment.  Parents of Gr. 3-8  
students can call the school to set up an appointment. 
 
The K-5 students will be traveling by bus to Fredericton on Monday, April 16th 
to see a performance at the Playhouse.  Please note that the buses will be  
leaving the school at 8:00 a.m. sharp so students will need to make sure they arrive 
prior to 8:00 a.m. on Monday morning. 
 
Next Wednesday, April 18th, the Me to We Group will be having a bake sale at noon, 
outside the cafeteria, to raise money for the “We Walk for Water Campaign”.  All 
items will be a dollar and under. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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